
 
 

          February 24, 2021 

Congresswoman Lauren Boebert 

Attn: Jeff Smalls & Ashley Higgins 

1609 Longworth HOB 

Washington DC 20515 
 

Re: 2021 Omnibus Wilderness & Amendments 

 

Dear Jeff and Ashley;                         

 

Please accept this correspondence as support of comments submitted by Trails Preservation 

Alliance (“TPA”), Colorado Off Highway Vehicle Coalition (“COHVCO”), and Colorado 

Snowmobile Association (“CSA”) in their vigorously opposing the CORE Wilderness 

Proposal (HR 803) and the Colorado Wilderness Act (HR577). 

 

San Juan Trail Riders (“SJTR”) is a single-track motorized trail user group that has a membership 

of nearly 400 members within the Four Corners Area, California and Texas.  These members 

provide significant positive economic impacts to a broad range of businesses and communities in 

cities and towns throughout the region.  The organization has for over 30 years provided significant 

support to agencies like the BLM and USFS for recreational single-track motorized trail 

construction, maintenance and repair.  Additionally, this agency is responsible for helping to 

establish special grant applications from existing state OHV Funds.  SJTR has headquarters in 

Durango, CO. 

 

 

 

 

Submitted by: 
 
 
                        
Deric Hook - Board Member 
San Juan Trail Riders  
(620) 384-4335 
deric.hook@gmail.com 
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